
 

 

The Carson Graham Global Initiatives Class presents...GAMES-A-THON! 
This Sunday, December 7 from 1-4pm, come to the Carson Graham Agora 
for an afternoon of fun, for a cause! The Global Initiatives class is 
hosting this event to raise funds towards their Humanitarian Trip to 
the Dominican Republic this coming March.  All funds raised will go 
towards building homes and helping those in need in the Dominican 
Republic. Bring your family and friends and come play some board 
games! $2.00 minimum donation for entry.  Food and drinks will also be 
available for purchase! Hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 

 

 


